AARON FAMILY

Hello Churches and praying friends,

We've been keeping busy with a full schedule of meetings since the last time we wrote. Our travels
have taken us to Texas, Virginia, Pennsylvania, Oklahoma, Mississippi, Alabama, and Florida in the
last three months. Praise the Lord, we have several new churches partnering with us in financial
support.

We've also purchased our return tickets to South Africa, and we'll be flying back on December 2nd.
We are excited to get back! Compassion Baptist Fellowship has been doing well. They recently had
a teen bowling activity for the teenagers who earned enough points to go. We see many new faces in
the youth group, which means that it has been growing! We cannot wait to meet some of the new
teens who have started attending since we have been on furlough.

One of our many goals for this furlough was to raise funds for a few specific needs for the ministry
there. We have maxed out our bus and take several trips to get people to services, so we are in need
of another church bus. We've also raised $8,000 so far for a new church bus. We'd be grateful if you
could pray with us to reach the estimated cost of $12,000 needed for it. Secondly, we have a desire
to start a camp in the future so we need to purchase a plot of land that could be used as a camp as
well as orphanages, school, institute, and other ministry purposes.

If you or your church would like to help in either of these areas, you can do so by sending it to:
International Baptist World Missions 1729 Gross Rd. Mesquite, Tx 75149 and my name and bus or
camp in the memo.

We're thankful to God for how He has blessed and directed our time on this furlough, even keeping
our vehicle running. We were also able to get dental work done for Selah at a very good pediatric
dentist, see our grandparents and some other friends and family, as well as be in several missions
conferences. We are looking forward to meeting up with family to spend the Thanksgiving Holiday,
and then getting back to our ministry in South Africa.

We are so very grateful for what God is doing in Durban, South Africa, and we're extremely thankful
to you for being part of it through your love, prayers, and support.
We hope you have a warm and merry Thanksgiving and Christmas!

Your Partner for the Gospel in South Africa,
-The Aaron Family
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